End of year bonus poster

Graphic hits from the past

Excalibur

Vol. 10., No. 25

York University Community Newspaper

April 8, 1976

Founders council bumbles its way into \$25,000 debt

page 3



Another school year has come and gone

When winter turns to grass, York students quickly end their five months of hibernation for a chance to sit, study and chat in the company of friends and wild geese by Stong lake. The

April sun was unusually warm on this Tuesday, melting away any memories of the bitter, cold mid-February morning. The long range forecast from Excalibur's weather office is increasing

warmth followed by hot. Occasional thunder showers are expected from the south. Chances of a setback similar to last April's snow blizzard range from remote to non-existent.